Date: July 6, 2013
Taylor Farrow — -
Atlanta, GA USA ;

.Dear President Zuma,

Coming up in the next few months I will be traveling to South Africa to
document your amazing country, its people and wildlife on film. I've been inspired
by two kids, Carter and Olivia, who will be delivering these letters to you, to step up
and speak out against what is happening. Whether or not you like these animals or
have ever even seen one does not matter in this situation. What is happening is
morally wrong and we must do everything in our power to stop it. No matter what
religion, country, origin or background we come from we all share one very real fact
in common. We are all shepherds of this planet and must not only coexist with its
wildlife but help it thrive.

Please protect these animals for the next generation and hopefully even

beyond that. And I can promise you we will do everything in our power to help
educate and promote awareness about the situation.

Most sincerely,

Printed Name:

TAMLor Fprwowy

Signature:




